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NOTICE OF CLOSURE -  OFFICES OF THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE  

 
 

The Ministry of Finance advises that due to the after effects of the earthquake which occurred 
on Tuesday 21st August, 2018, the following offices of the Ministry of Finance will be closed to 
staff and members of the public on Wednesday 22nd August, 2018: 
 

- Head Office, Finance Building, Eric Williams Financial Complex, Independence Square, 
Port-of-Spain; 
 

- Offices of the Treasury Division: 
 

o Main Offices, Independence Square, Port-of-Spain 
o Pay Branch (Cashiers Unit), St. Vincent Street, Port-of-Spain  
o Pensions Branch, Treasury Street, Port-of-Spain  

 
- Head Office Customs and Excise Division, Customs House, Government Campus 

Plaza, Ajax Street, Port-of-Spain 
 
- Head Office Inland Revenue Division, Government Campus Plaza, Ajax  

Street, Port-of-Spain.  This office building also houses the Port-of-Spain District and 
Regional Offices 
 

- Head Office of the Valuations Division, Churchill Court, #19, #29, #29A, Estate Trace, 
Barataria 

 
The following Divisional offices of the Ministry, across Trinidad and Tobago remain open 
today: 
 

- District Revenue Offices of the Inland Revenue Division 
- Sub-Offices of the Valuation Division  
- Sub-Stations of the Customs and Excise Division  
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The closures have become necessary to complete the required inspections and remedial works 
to the buildings, to ensure the safety of all members of staff and personnel.   
 
It is anticipated that all offices would be re-opened on Thursday 23rd August, 2018 from  
8:00 a.m.    
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